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13th April 2022 
 
 
 
Dear , 
 
Airspace Modernisation Strategy (AMS) and RAF Northolt Airspace Change Proposal 
(ACP)  
 
Reference: ACP-2018-66 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 31 March 2022. 
 
The CAA accepts the rationale provided in your letter dated 31 March 2022 outlining the 
steps RAF Northolt will take to demonstrate within the Stage 2 Develop & Assess 
submission how it will meet the intensions of the AMS Design Principle.  
 
For the purposes of transparency, this letter, along with your letter dated 31 March 2022 will 
be published onto the Airspace Portal. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Strategic Airspace Change Manager 
 




